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With our current global crisis, we need to focus on becoming more self-sustaining. To know that
90% of our seafood is imported is a disturbing statistic. We have the opportunity with Cooke
Aquaculture's proposed plan to provide locally grown seafood that supports the economy and
reduces our dependence on imports.


